
Rogers Elementary School 
109 Rogers Road 

Marquette Heights, Illinois 61554 

Phone 309-382-3401 

Fax 309-382-2122 

Mrs. Lindsay, Principal 

Important  Dates to Remember 
 

Friday, October 5 - 11:00 Dismissal 

Monday, October 8 -  No School, Columbus Day 

Friday, October 19 -  First Quarter Ends 

Wednesday, October 31 - 11:00 Dismissal 

Thursday, November 1 -  11:00 Dismissal Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Friday, November 2 -  No School, Parent/Teacher Conferences 

 
Breakfast/Lunch 
Please check your students breakfast/lunch account regularly. Accounts may be 
checked through the Parent Portal. If you need a detail of your students account call 
the school office at 382-3401. 
 

♦ Student Breakfast $2.15  
♦ Student Lunch $2.75  
♦ Milk $0.45  



 

No School 
There will be no school on Monday, October 8 for 

Columbus Day. Columbus Day is celebrated on the 

second Monday of October to mark the arrival of 

Christopher Columbus to America on October 12, 

1492. 
 
 

Arrival 
Please do not have your student at Rogers before 
7:20am. This is for the safety of the students. 

There is no supervision for the 

students before 7:20am. If 

needed, latchkey is available 

for mornings though the health 

department. For more informa-

tion call  (309)222-0741. 

 
 

Treats at School 
As per the Health Department regulations, all treats 

brought to school should be store bought.  

 
 

Picture Retakes 
Picture retakes will be taken on 

November 6. More information 

will be sent home a few days be-

fore the event. 

 

 

Parent/Teacher Conferences 
Parent/Teacher Conferences will be Thursday,  

November 1 from 3:00pm to 8:00pm and on Friday, 

November 2 from 8:00am to 1:00pm. 

Students have 11:00am early dismissal on  

November 1st and no school on November 2nd.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Halloween Parade & Party 
RES students will parade on the Rogers Playground 

at 8:00 a.m. Parents, friends and relatives are invited 

to watch the parade in the designated area on the 

playground. The parade will be inside the Rogers 

building in the event of rain, wind or cold tempera-

tures. 

Students should come to school dressed in their cos-

tumes. Costumes should not be revealing or include 

blood, weapons or masks with grotesque images. 

Students will not be allowed to wear costumes 

deemed inappropriate for the school environment. 

Following the parade, students will participate in 

Halloween dances and music in the GMS gym.  
 

Classroom parties will begin at 10:00 a.m. and con-

clude prior to dismissal at 11:00 a.m. In an effort to 

promote a safe and festive Halloween, we ask all 

parents to respect the following: 

Parents, please refrain from wearing masks, as they 

are a security concern. 

Unless you are a parent who has signed up to help 

with a class party, you will not be permitted to visit 

classrooms at Rogers. 

All treats must be store bought and in original pack-

aging. Due to numerous allergies throughout the 

building, please refrain from sending treats with 

peanuts. 

We appreciate your cooperation! Please contact your 

child's teacher if you have any questions or if you 

would like to volunteer to assist with a classroom 

party. 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 


